
 

 

 

 

June 8, 2017 

Subject: SOM FEC response on the Proposed Revisions to APM - 285, 210-3, 133 and 740  

Dear Dylan, 

The School of Medicine (SOM) Faculty Executive Committee (FEC) has the following comments on the subject 
matter:  

System-wide Senate Review: Proposed Revisions to APM - 285, 210-3, 133 and 740.   
We have investigated this matter at the FEC meeting and with the Associate Dean for Academic 
Affairs of the SOM. It seems that these positions are not relevant to the current teaching structure 
of the SOM. We use a clinical professor series (that is similar to that adopted by UCSF as 
mentioned in the document); hence, while we do not object to the proposed changes in titles for 
lecturers, these do not affect our operations as are not applicable to our faculty or instructors. 

 

Sincerely, 

Maurizio Pellecchia 
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